
The Star Volunteer this month is Allen Loree.

Allen has quickly become the PTA's go-to guy
whenever there is a project which requires skilled
craftsmanship.

Allen has assisted with nearly every major PTA event
this· school year, Fall Festival, Santa's Breakfast,
Sock Hop, and most recently he began reworking the
game booths for the Spring Carnival.

If you have an' idea, Allen will take that idea, and
come back with something better than you ever
dreamed possible.

We are extremely fortunate to have a volunteer as
talented as Allen at New Castle.

The PTA has a,small token of our appreciation, and
we will be donating a book to the New Castle library
on Allen's behalf.

Congratulations, Allen.


